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Comments: The Forest Service is currently redrafting its management plan for domestic sheep in the High
Uintas, and is proposing to continue the same existing domestic sheep grazing that is severely damaging the
fragile alpine meadows of the High Uintas Wilderness and threatens the survival of the native bighorn sheep.
| say "No" to domestic sheep grazing in the High Uintas.



